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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats 

to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Remembrance Day 

We came together 

as a whole school 

yesterday to mark 

Remembrance Day 

with a special 

assembly. The hall 

was awash with 

poppies and it was 

lovely to see girls 

and boys from Girl 

Guides, Brownies, 

Rainbows, Cubs and 

Scouts all in their 

uniform to mark the 

occasion. 

 

Christmas 

We are just putting together the final plans for 

our Christmas celebrations and will release the 

details next week.  Things will  

be a little different this year  

due to COVID-19 but there  

will still be lots of activities  

to mark this special time of  

year.  

Dates for your Diary 
 

November 2021 
Tues 16  Choir Deanery Advent Rehearsal 

Wed 17 YR & Y1 Big Cats Presentation 

Thurs 25 St Catherine’s Feast Day 

Fri 26 Fair Trade Tuck Shop 

Tues 30 Deanery Advent Service 

 

December 2021 

Thurs 16 Chartwells Christmas Lunch  

Fri 17 Last day of term 

Headteacher’s Award 
Liliana Liliana receives the award for the beautiful 

ladybird she created in Art.  

Viktor is also a worthy winner  

for his wonderful writing  

describing a space station he  

specifically designed for  

Mr Croghan! 

Parking 

Please ensure you drive safely in the roads 

around our school and be  

considerate to our  

neighbours when parking 

and we ask that you park 

in the correct places, not 

in front of driveways, on 

the grass verges or in the yellow no parking zone 

directly outside the school gates.   

 

 

Mark 12:41-44 
 

‘Truly I tell you, this poor widow  

has put more into the treasury than  

all the others.’ 

 

Year 1 Liturgy 

It was wonderful to welcome parents in to join us for a 

special liturgy led by  

Year 1 this week. All  

classes will have the  

opportunity to lead  

their own liturgies to  

parents at various  

points in the school  

year. 

 

Applying for School Places 

Please be reminded that if your child is in due to 

start school in September 2022 you need to 

apply by Saturday 15 January 2022. 

 

 

 
Grass Mounds in the Playground 

Please do not allow your children to play on the grass 

mound in front of the school fence at the end of the 

school day.  Please ensure you are supervising your 

children at all times.  Scooters and bikes should not be 

ridden until children are off the school premises. 
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